From: John Malet-Bates [mailto_

Sent: 13 August 2017 22:08
To: Marfleet, Patrick
Subject: 2017/3461/P: 14A Willoughby Road

Dear Patrick,
HCAAC is not keen on further take-up of garden space for a full-width extension, but it is apparently assessed that a
substantial garden area remains.

Regards,

John Malet-Bates

For Hampstecad CAAC

4 Ferncroft Avenue, NW3 7PH




